Saint Peter Knights of Columbus Council 18058
7 June 2023

Opening hymn: Holy, Holy, Holy vs 1 and 2
Opening prayer: Angelus

Pledge of Allegiance

Roll Call of Officers performed.

Formation Lecture: Columbia magazine article. Great articles.

Dave will send out a video to post to our web site of the Trinity. Father Wade will be a guest for the

Lenten Mission coming up.

Supreme Grand Knight visited a university and talked about the pressures on young people. Most
important is to live your faith.

We watched a video from Saint Louis Knight of Columbus Corpus Christi procession.
We need to have a Plan B if It rains.

Father Wade Menezes will be here for our Lenten Mission March 9-14 2024. Make plans to attend,

Attendance:

Dave Buckles, Paul Pezel, Jeremy Ford, Gary Davis, Les Foster, Jake Cruz, Larry Kopser, Tom Sanders,
Scott Kopser, Jerry Appleman, Jack Hastings, Mark Collard, Larry Jones, Father Peter, Mark Doering,
Jimmy Scott, John Billings, Bill Flynn, Steve Noe, Chuck Meade, Harry Tanama

Old Business

Jeremy Ford: Membership dues to be given to Jeremy Ford.

Jeremy has cards for the members that are paid up.

We are still about $500 behind on all of the equipment we have had to purchase.
If anyone wants to donate towards the equipment, please give to Jeremy or Paul.

A motion was made to accept the meeting minutes from May. Minutes were carried and passed.



Can someone make contact with Mrs. Fugazzi and see what help she needs? Let Dave know what help
she needs and we will get some help.

Grand Knight will sign membership cards.

The tree was planted in honor of Father peters mother.
We need to get the correct spelling of her name for the plaque.

New Business:
Motion was made and seconded to have a hamburger/ hot dog cook out after a 11:00 mass
coming up. Date to be determined later. Committee to head this up is Jack Hastings, Gary Davis, Jake

Cruz, and Bill Flynn.

Fish Fry cooks needed. Craig, Steve and Scott are in apprenticeship. Anyone interested in
helping please see Gary or Jack.

The buildings and grounds committee needs help 6-17-23 from 10:00 till noon. Please bring your
own tools. Rakes, brooms, trimmers, loppers, chain saw, shovels ect.

The parish picnic is set for 8-27-23. It will be held at the parish this year. We need to start
planning on the food. Larry and Scott will provide grills.

We should have beer ( donation only) and sodas/ water.
Gary Davis mentioned that there is a 4™ degree Exemplification hosted he council 2008 in Louisville on
Saturday June 24™. Anyone interested need to fill out the form 4. See Dave or Gary and turn in the form

to Jack Kubik.

Catholic action center and Outreach needs help. Anyone who wants to volunteer, please contact Dave
or Jeremy.

How to set goals: Core strength is your faith. Family life: Church Family: and Community Outreach.
Officer elections are coming up. Anyone interested in any position please see Dave.

Dave suggested that we start up a newsletter that we can insert in the bulletin. We need someone to
head this up. See Dave if you are interested.

Father Peter thanked Larry Kopser and Deacon Phill for helping the Lang family.

Assurance for women helps pregnant women. Thar are in need of any donations. Cloths, diapers, cribs,
blankets.

Jeremy made a motion to donate $100 for the special olimpics. Motion was seconded and passed.



Prayer request: Sandra Zanone, Hilda Pullan, Father Peter, Wanda Scott, Rosemary Kopser,
Harry Tanama, Andrian Tanama, Roger Doering, Joan Buede, Brian Cornish, Margret Eades, Jake Cruz,
Charlie Gorham, Joe Smith and Family, Steve Appleman, Lydia Lou, Robert Hoffer ( Teresa Pezel’s dad)

We have a website! www.saintpetersknights.org Mark Collard is working on the website.
Please send Mark pictures of Knights in action.

We all prayed the Rosary and prayer to St Michael
Closing Hymn: Holy, Holy, Holy vs 3 and 4
Next meeting is July 5" at 6:00 Hope to see you all there.

Vivat Jesus.


http://www.saintpetersknights.org/

